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Subject: Upzoning issue for A2

From: Holly Fischer  
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 8:22 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Upzoning issue for A2 

1) Please allow me to make you aware that I am NOT in favor of changing our lovely neighborhoods
that will result from the push for UpZoning, developing 3-4 story high multiple unit/purpose buildings
that do NOT match the intention or the original aesthetics around A2.

2) I believe it is UNDEMOCRATIC to avoid notifying A2 residents (ie, taxpayers and registered
voters) of your plans to change the very properties we live on and next to. We have NOT been asked
for our input, how did y'all arrive at this decision?

I'm for affordable housing in A2 but this won't get it based on the real evidence from previous 
efforts/examples. A more surgical approach to density and affordable housing will be crucial to 
maintain what made A2 a unique place to live. I've been a resident since 1987. 

Thank you, 
Holly Fischer 
1212 Snyder Ave 


